PUBLIC NOTICE

Village of Rosendale

On Saturday, December 14, 2020 at 4:30 pm

The Village of Rosendale Village Board & Employees
will be having their employee Christmas party at the
Village Hall.

Village matters will not be discussed or acted on.

~Emily Wirkus

Village Clerk-Treasurer

The Village of Rosendale wishes everyone a safe &
happy holiday season!




